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Mr. Stephen Sunderlin  
Artistic Director  
Vital Theatre Company  
2162 Broadway, 4th Floor  
New York, NY 10024 
 
 
Dear Stephen: 
 
Thank you for bringing Pinkalicious to Pittsburgh International Children’s Theater. We 
were delighted to present Vital Theatre Company’s production as part of the 38th Family 
Series from February 14-18, 2007. Throughout the run in venues ranging from 500-
1,300 seats, nearly 3,400 children and adults experienced the magic of this production. 
It was a great turn out of families, many of whom donned outrageous pink outfits, hats, 
wigs, and more. Further more, the merchandising of the production was spot on. 
 
It was a delight to work with Vital for this first engagement. I look forward to working 
together again.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Pamela K. Lieberman 
Executive Director, Pittsburgh International Children's Theater and Manager of 
Children's Theater Programming for the Pittsburgh Cultural Trust 
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